
Summer Fun 2018 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Summer Fun 2018 is opening its doors on Tuesday, June 26th.  We are closed for a teacher in-service 
on Monday, June 25th. 
 
Summer Fun 2018 will be held at:  

Mt. Horeb School 
80 Mt. Horeb Road 
Warren, NJ  07059 

  
 
If you wish to have your child attend our amazing program, whether it be for academic support classes and/or 
enrichment classes you must register your child online on the home page of our website.  
 
Here is a link to our brochure. 
 
https://www.warrentboe.org/pdf/features/Summer%20Fun%20Brochure%202018.pdf 
 
All information regarding our program including courses, schedule, times, etc. is detailed in our brochure. 
 
The online link for registration is on the front page of the brochure. 
 
If your child was recommended for academic support classes, they are not registered until an online 
registration is completed by the parent. 

 
If you have registered your child online you may obtain a copy of your child's schedule by going back into 
your account. You will create an account when you sign up your child. 
 
All students attending Summer Fun 2018 must carry a copy of their schedule with them at all times so we 
can escort them to their classes. 
 
When dropping off your children you are required to park in the front of the building in the front parking 
lot and walk your child to our entrance so we can get them to the correct class. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 908-753-5300 ext. 5470. 

 

https://www.warrentboe.org/pdf/features/Summer%20Fun%20Brochure%202018.pdf

